
Report to the Board 20240909 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission will host a TGIF reception this Friday, September 13th, 5:30-7:30 pm, in 
the Lobby Lounge. Drinks and light snacks will be offered hopefully providing our community 
members a convivial atmosphere in which tp connect after a long, eventful summer. 
 
The next meeting of the commission will be Monday, September 30th, 5:30 pm on Zoom during 
which we’ll discuss and plan for several upcoming events. 
 
We will host a movie night, featuring a classic movie, on Saturday, October 19th, starting at 7 
pm, in the Party Room. Popcorn, pie and ice cream will be the bill of fare. 
 
In the evening of Saturday, November 16th, Park Tower Voices, a celebration of talent at PTCA, 
will return. Watch for announcements in October for the deadline to sign up to perform. 
 
Thank you to Alicia Gellineau, our caterer for Park Tower’s Independence Day Picnic, for 
donating wire stands for chafing dishes. Her donation will allow us to find a new home for our 
heavy gauge, bulky, stainless steel chafing dish stands, pans, liners and lids providing us with a 
lot of needed storage space. 
 
A very special shout out and thank you to our chief engineer, Patrik Janic, for building extra 
shelves for us, this past Saturday morning, in the commission’s storage closet. We are dancing 
with joy to have the extra space and have reorganized that closet to take advantage of those 
two new beautiful shelves. 
 
For more details, see me after tonight’s meeting, see our flyers on the bulletin boards, our 
enlarged flyers by the front desk, notices in Management’s Weekly News & Updates  or join our 
email list by emailing us at ptcasocial@rcn.com. 
 
 
Sincerely submitted,  
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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